
 
 
 
 
Picking up and dropping off at TCH. 

Parking at The Children’s House 

 
Dear parents, 
  
We want to remind you of our parking policy at TCH as we see that some of you are 
crossing the parking lot instead of using the pavements.  
 
Our parking lot has been designed in a way that enables us to walk on the pavement all 
the way from the car to the gate. (the exception being on the zebra crossings) 
 

 
 
As you know, the mornings and afternoons are very busy with children being dropped 
off and picked up and it is vital that we stay on the pavements with the children.  We 
also need to keep in mind the importance of showing the children by giving them a good 
example.   
 
For safety reasons, we also encourage you to reverse park. Your child needs to be with 
you at all times in the parking lot. Once you arrive on the premises please accompany 
your child to its department. Children should normally not be left unaccompanied or 
unattended at either pick up or drop off times. In these times of Covid-19 we understand 
that some of the older children are left outside the departments of younger siblings. 
 
At pick up time please collect your child and leave the premises. Groups may be using 
the playground areas and your child is not allowed to mix with other groups. Remember 
that staff is there to look after the children that remain in their care.  
Please avoid having conversations with other parents at the gate as this can lead to 
dangerous circumstances and do not let any child open the gate. 
 
Thank you for helping us in keeping the children safe.  
 


